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ICHP Celebrates 50 Years of Caring for Patients, the Profession and Each Other 

OAKBROOK TERRACE, Ill., September 20, 2013 – The Illinois Council of Health-System Pharmacists (ICHP) 

has announced that it will celebrate 50 years of caring for patients, the profession and each other with a 

50th Anniversary Gala to be held in conjunction with their 2013 Annual Meeting on Friday, September 

20, 2013 at the Drury Lane Theatre and Conference Center from 6:30 p.m. to midnight. (CT) 

The ICHP 50th Anniversary Gala is a black-tie optional event and will feature a reception with passed hors 

d’oeuvres, a four-course dinner, presentations recognizing the history of ICHP and its leaders, music, 

dancing and more. For more information regarding the event, advertising and sponsorship, or to 

purchase tickets please go to www.ichpnet.org/50. 

The Illinois Council of Health-System Pharmacists is a professional pharmacy association which 

represents pharmacists, pharmacy technicians and students practicing in health-systems such as 

hospitals, ambulatory clinics, home infusion centers, nursing homes and pharmacy colleges. The mission 

of ICHP is “Advancing excellence in the practice of pharmacy.”  One of ICHP’s main visions is that 

pharmacists take primary responsibility for educating patients, pharmacy technicians, pharmacy 

students, pharmacist peers, and other health professionals about appropriate medication use. To view 

the rest of the organization’s vision please visit our website at 

http://ichpnet.org/membership_about_us/mission_and_vision/. 
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